ABACUS TELEVISION
514 Chautauqua Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15214
(202) 841-4104

December 9, 2009

Hossein Hashemzadeh, Associate Chief
Video Division, Media Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Letter of No Objection to Application No. BDISDTA-20090713ADM

Dear Mr. Hashemzadeh,

This is to inform the Commission that Abacus Television, Licensee of WWBP-
LP, Freedom, PA and WIIC-LP( re: both BLTTL-19981230JB and BDFCDTL-
20090302ABG) is aware of the potential for new interference from the above referenced
channel 30 digital application of WWKH-CA. Not withstanding any interference caused
to our existing stations and pending applications by this proposal, we are not opposed to a
grant of the above referenced application.

This no-objection letter is granted based on the agreement by Bruno Goodworth
Network, Inc. to accept at any time in the future interference to its WWKH-CA in an
amount equal to the interference to WWBP-LP and WIIC-LP allowed by this letter as a
result of a future application by WWBP-LP or WIIC-LP.

Very truly yours,
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Bemamm erez, Owner Abacus Telev@ on
Licensee of WWBP-LP and WIIC-LP
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Debra Goo/cjxﬁorth, Secretary
Bruno Goodworth Network, Inc.

Licensee WWKH-CA




